
 

The Urbandale Community Action Network (UCAN) is seeking volunteers for the annual 

Urbandale Spring Clean-Up.  We are excited to offer not one but two great volunteer 

opportunities! We will be helping seniors and the disabled clean their yards-up and NEW this 

year we will also be facilitating creek clean-up in Urbandale. 

 

Yard Clean-up – Volunteers help elderly and disabled Urbandale residents prepare for 

summer by cleaning out flower beds, raking yards, trimming bushes and other general yard 

work. 

 

Creek Clean-up – Volunteers will remove garbage and debris from local creeks. Volunteers 

should be prepared to get your clothes dirty and, possibly, feet wet. Bring gloves and buckets 

to remove trash. 

 

Volunteers should meet at the Lion’s Park shelter house at 72nd & Prairie in Urbandale and 

provide their own work gloves, rakes and trimmers, if possible or the south end of the 

Urbandale Library Parking lot for creek clean-up. 

 

Following your volunteer jobs, join us at the Lions Park Shelter to celebrate Earth Day in 

Urbandale with a picnic and games! 

Please sign up at www.UrbandaleNetwork.org or by 

emailing Info@UrbandaleNetwork.org 

Call UCAN at 515-278-3936 for additional information! 

 
This is not an Urbandale Community School District publication. The UCSD neither endorses nor sponsors this 
organization or activity represented in this material. It is being distributed through the school district as a 
courtesy to inform families of community activities, opportunities, and services available. 
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